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The NSW Food Authority (the Authority) has assessed the submission for the manufacturing facility at 
Marsden Park and has determined that this business will be required to receive inspections from the 
Authority to ensure that all food is produced in a manner that complies with the legislative 
requirements outlined in the Food Act 2003. 

The Authority will complete inspections of this business once they commence operations. Information 
concerning the regulatory standards processing establishments are required to meet is available on 
the NSW Food Authority website at: 

http://www.foodauthority.nsw.gov.au/industry/industry-sector-requirements/manufacturer-wholesaler 

The Authority does not require any conditions of consent for this proposed business as we will liaise 
directly with this company when they complete a food business notification. 

Should you have any further inquiries regarding this matter, please contact me directly on (02) 9741 
4710. 

Regards, 

Mark Mackie 
Manager Audit Systems & Verification 

Department of PIFflning 
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